
[image: image1.png]GOMELDON

PRIMARY SCHOOL




                             Gomeldon Primary School

                    Gomeldon

                   Salisbury                    

Wiltshire
                  SP4 6JZ

 Telephone/Fax: 01980 611370
email: admin@gomeldon.wilts.sch.uk
Newsletter 17                                                                                                          11th January 2018
Dear Parents,
Please be advised that the Board Game club for years 3/4/5/6 run by Miss Windross and Mrs Chorlton on Mondays, should read LEGO Club.

If your child has signed up for this club and no longer wishes to participate, please let the office know.

We apologise for any inconvenience.

Paddy Macey.

